
Newsletter 
 

St. Anselm’s Catholic Primary School 15/7/2022 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Once again, it has been a joy to see a St Anselm’s Theme week take over the school. The children have 

been thoroughly emerged in all things Shakespeare, and have had a wonderfully creative week.    

Enormous thanks go to Mrs Varyawa, who has organised the week, as well as led on dancing across 

the school. A big thank you also to Mr Dobson who has worked tirelessly in the heat this week to get 

Year 6 ready for their production. Thank you also to the parents who have come in to help with       

activities.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Headteacher:  Miss H Elwes                                                                                                     Website: www.stanselms.wandsworth.sch.uk 

                                                                                                                                             Twitter: @stanselms_toot 

Dates 

 

July 

SPORTS DAY CANCELLED 

21st Year 6 Leavers’ Mass 4.30 (church)    

         Year 6 disco 6:00—8:00 (school) 

22nd End of term: 2:00pm (Year 6 leave at 12:00pm) 

 

September 

1st INSET day (school closed) 

2nd Term starts for Y1-Y6 

 

 

 

Best wishes 

 

 

Hattie Elwes 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

The school calendar for next year will be 

published next week. 

Uniform for September 

The children may wear summer or winter 

uniform up until October half term. Winter 

uniform to be worn after half term. 

The children’s reports will be sent home on Tuesday. The reports         
contain a detailed account of how your child has achieved this year, as 
well as a personal comment about their general application and attitude. 
Thank you to the teachers who have spent so long writing such personal 
and detailed comments. The outcomes of the statutory assessments for 
Reception, Year 1, Year 2 and Year 6 will also be included. 

 

Reports need to be handed to an adult so, if your child goes home alone, 
we will hold onto their report until you are able to collect it. 

Solar panels will be in-

stalled on our roof over 

the summer which will 

allow us to generate our 

own       

renewable 

energy. 


